
11-30-16 

 

President Lori Schmaltz called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order this 30
th

 day of 

November 2016 at 4:35 pm.  Council members Theresa Hoke, Kim Meckle, Karissa Gahner, and Rachel Spear 

were also present. 

 

Minutes of the 11-3-16 meeting were read and approved.  Spear/Meckle  AIF 

 

Groundwork around the new playground equipment was completed by Ted Mertz.  A thank-you will be sent to 

show the board’s appreciation for his volunteer work  and time.  Grass seed will need to be planted in spring. 

 

In preparation for the upcoming Christmas events hosted by the Park Board each member shared  the status of  

their delegated part. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board well be held on Wednesday, January 4
th

 , 2017at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 5:10 pm.  Hoke/Gahner AIF 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


